Larry and Bonnie McCasland
38 Hampton Court
Queensbury, New York 12804

August 13, 2012

Tom Albrecht, Sr.

Hilltop Construction Co.

51 Crowley Road

Hudson Falls, New York 12839

RE: McCasland - 38 Hampton Court
Dear Tom:

First, we want to apologize for not sending this letter sooner. We have had so much
going on since we moved in that it was put aside and not sent out. Life has finally settled down
for us for the first time in 8 months!

We just wanted to thank you so much for making such a trying time in our life so much
easier to deal with. We have dealt with contractors before and not had good experiences in the
past. We cannot say that this time. We are so happy that you were recommended to us.

We are very impressed with the quality of the work done and the people that did the work.
We have never walked into a house being done and had the workers stop and answer any

questions that we had. Your employees are awesome. We did not come across anyone who was
not willing to talk to us.

We appreciate your patience with all of our questions and concerns. It was such a
horrifying time in our lives and we are grateful for all that you did for us. We are so happy to be
back in our own home, a home that you have made so much better for us.

We are enclosing a check for the crop walk. We are also impressed with the fact that you
give back so much to the community. Thank you again for all that you have done for us.

Very truly yours,
ZJ’AAAJ;, g

Larry and Bonnie McCasland




